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I support the Shelter to Housing continuum. We need to find stable housing for people who need it,
to enable them to regain their footing and their momentum for growth. Please make sure we have a
number of options for folks who need to have secure lodging so they can spend their energy making
their lives more cohesive, and therefore have energy to contribute in positive ways. Thank you.
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